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Website Launch

Pacer Stacktrain is pleased to announce the launch of its new website located
at WWW.Pacerstack.com.  The site is designed to provide you with the
information and on-line functionality you need to move your cargo safely
and efficiently.  Planned for release in stages, the site includes the following
sections:

Services:  This section will include all the information contained in the
Stacktrain Services Manual, which is scheduled for release this summer.

Customer Support:  Provides the online, real-time functionality you need to
move your cargo.  The section currently includes transactions to track your
shipments, request rates and access your rate history.   On line submission of
shipping orders is currently being tested and is scheduled for release in May.

About Pacer:  Will include a brief history of the company and biographies
of our key executives.

News:  This section will provide archives of recent press releases and past
issues of Stack Fax.

Contact:  Contains a list of Customer Support Offices, Sales and Customer
Support personnel as well as email links to them.


